SHELL OIL COMPANY
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Box 1987 3
Hobbsj New Mexico
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March 8, 1956 /
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Subject: Williams Unit iﬁ
. /

/ /

v f
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission f
P. OQ BO:’: 2014'5 ,;
Hobbs, New Mexico ’ 4
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£
ATTENTION: Mr. C. M. Rieder §</6¢F3 & SW ~J @
+
v 4

Gentlemen: f
Please refer to your letter ofgbecember 27, 1955, pertaining
to the condition of the location for thg subject well.

Thisfis to advise that the‘ﬁﬁts have been filled and leveled
and the locatipn is ready for final,inspection. Will you please inform
this office when you have completg@’your inspection in order that the
cattleguard méy be removed for usé elsewhere in our operation.

I wish to take this Opportunity to thank you for your consid-
eration in this matter. )

o ‘////;;;ijtruly yours,

W. E. Owen
Division Manager



